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The Town of Beaufort Public Utilities Department will be repairing a broken water main in the
100 Block of Broad Street beginning at 8 a.m. on Sunday, Jan. 31. Residents in this area may
experience a temporary disruption to their water service. Work is anticipated to be complete
with services restored by 12 p.m.

Thank you for your patience as our crews work to repair the water main.
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